
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 

The Oklahoma Department of Transportation (ODOT), in cooperation with the Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) 

proposes to improve the Interstate 235 (I-235)/Harrison Avenue northbound off ramp in the City of Oklahoma City, 

Oklahoma County. The proposed improvements include the correction of geometric deficiencies in the existing ramp 

configuration of the Harrison Avenue exit ramp and access to Walnut Avenue. The purpose of the project is to correct the 

sharp horizontal curve on the ramp and provide direct connection to NE 10th Street off Northbound I-235.

On October 19, 2010, a public meeting was held to present a recommended improvement to the I-235 / Harrison Avenue 

northbound off ramp that included a direct ramp to 10th Street and eliminated the existing loop ramp to Harrison Avenue. 

This improvement also included the construction of Central Avenue from 10th Street south to Harrison Avenue.  Since 

then, Oklahoma City was presented with an opportunity to partner with a proposed new technology center located in the 

southeast corner of I-235 and 10th Street. As a result, the proposed configuration was re-evaluated to accommodate this 

proposed development.  As part of our efforts to keep the public informed of this project and involved in the decision 

process, ODOT has scheduled a public meeting to present the revised configuration and request public input.     

The date, time and location of the public meeting is below.  

 Additional information about the project and the upcoming meeting can be 

obtained from David Saulsberry, ODOT Environmental Coordinator, at  

200 NE 21
st
, Oklahoma City, OK, 73105, (405) 521-2315 or 

dsaulsberry@odot.org. 

                                             If you require special accommodations for the meeting, please direct your 

                                                 request to Frank Roesler III, ODOT Public Involvement Specialist, at 200 

                                              NE 21st, Oklahoma City, OK 73105, (405) 521-2350 or 

                                         froesler@odot.org at least three (3) working days in advance of the 

    meeting date. 
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Date:  January 21, 2014 

Time:  5:30 PM 

Place: Presbyterian Health 

Foundation (PHF) 

655 Research Parkway 

Oklahoma City, OK 73104 

Symposium Room 
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